
June 2, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
East Milton Elementary – Betty Pullum Family YMCA/dance recital 
Gulf Breeze High – FL Best Camp/Wrestling Camp 
Gulf Breeze High – Cumulus Media Pensacola/handing out survival packs 
Gulf Breeze High – Northwest FL Rip Tide/Travel Softball Practice 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Amy Allen/wedding 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Tim Wyrosdick/Going Away Party for Ethan Wyrosdick 
Milton High – Victory Performing Arts/dance recital 
Pace High – Rene Grifol Tennis Camp/Community Tennis 
Sims Middle – Zumba Fitness/summer fitness class 
 


